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For 16 years Manawatu Cancer Society’s 
Horowhenua branch has been responding 
to the needs of the Horowhenua 
community from Winchester House, at 
112 Winchester Street, Levin which is 
manned by volunteers five days a week 
10am until 2pm.

Electra owns and operates the electricity 
network in Kapiti and Horowhenua.  
We are proudly 100% locally owned by the 
Electra Trust, for the benefit of all consumers 
connected to the Electra electricity network.  
One of the benefits of Electra’s Trust ownership 
is the delivery of annual price discounts to our 
connected consumers.EMPOWERING YOUR FUTURE

All consumers 
connected to the 
Electra Network as 
at 31 January 2024 
will be eligible for the 
Price Discount. 
Electra will be processing 
the annual Price Discount 
for 2024 in February and the 
Discount will be distributed 
via your Electricity Retailer. 
If you have any questions or 
for more information go to 
the FAQs on our website: 
www.electra.co.nz 

or you can email:  
discounts@electra.co.nz
or call: 0800 353 2872

Keep an eye 
out – you 

should see this 
credit on your 
electricity bill 
from March.

The branch provides a 
huge range of cancer 
support services including 
supportive care counselling, 
accommodation and travel 
support, transport to and 
from treatments, local 
support groups, massage, 
and reiki. It also drives 
health promotions such as 
the SunSmart education 
programme in schools, 
research funding for cancer 
treatments and cures and 
more. 
The volunteer team will be 
fundraising in February at 
Levin’s Medieval Market, and 
in March at the Relay For Life. 
August brings Daffodil Day 
and as well as taking to the 
streets selling daffodils, the 
Horowhenua branch will hold 
a High Tea fundraiser. 

More volunteers are always needed. If you could spare an 
hour or two, please contact:
Volunteer Coordinator 
Hayley Puketapu, phone 027 212 0169 
or you can email Hayley.puketapu@cancercd.org.nz

If you or someone you know is experiencing cancer and 
would like to contact us:
The Support Care Team, phone (06) 356 5355 

Visitors to Winchester House are always welcome.

Wonderful
Winchester 
House


